
Bonjour world travelers!        253 days to departure 

**time sensitive information included in this e-mail** 
 

Congratulations on registering for our world adventure happening in June 2017!  
Now that planning phase has reached a new chapter, it’s important to get a few things done as 

quickly as possible: ​flights​ ​and ​ ​unique rooming requests.  
When you go to our website ​www.papillon-international.com ​ go to 

the “log-in” page and click on ​ ​“​Madame Schlup's summer 2017 
Europe tour”​. ​When prompted for a password, type ​ “​summer2017​” 
(without quotes, lowercase).​  ​Once in our individual tour site, you can 

make payments, ​ ​check out upcoming meetings ​, etc. You will also 
notice that on the right hand side are two buttons: ​one for flights 
and one for roommate selection→​ ​these two forms must be 
completed by Saturday 10/08/16.​ (see below) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Unique rooming scenarios (like parents and students rooming together) require advance notice 
when booking our accommodations. ​**Please note that students may ALWAYS switch roommates 
during our trip, and those selections are not set in stone.** 
Failure to complete these two forms by SATURDAY will 
mean that you are not booked on the group flight and that 
unique rooming requests are less likely to happen. 
 
*if you are ​ BOOKING YOUR OWN FLIGHTS​  but are still 
planning on going to ICELAND with the group, please include 
that in the “special instructions” part of the form* 

http://www.papillon-international.com/

